LETTER OF OFFER PROCESS

Due to popular demand, we only have three lots remaining to sell in our final release at
The Landing Strathpine. Because we would like to give all of our customers an equal
opportunity to buy one of the final lots, we have introduced a “Letter of Offer” campaign.

STEP 1

Select your preferred lot* and submit your completed Letter of Offer document to

thelanding.salesoffer(@peet.com.au by no later than Wednesday 7th April 2021.

STEP 2

Peet will review all offers after Wednesday April 7th 2021 taking into consideration the following;
» Purchase price

» Deposit amount
» Proposed settlement date

» Any contract conditions (e.g. financial)

STEP 3

Once all offers have been reviewed, Peet will advise the successful customer for each lot that
their offer has been accepted. Peet may accept any offer in its discretion and reserves the right
not to accept any offers submitted to it.

STEP 4

The succesful customers must proceed to contract within 24 hours of written acceptance of the

offer by Peet. This contract will be prepared in accordance with the Letter of Offer that
has been accepted.

Please ensure you read and understand the Terms and Conditions associated with this
process and familiarise yourself with the Letter of Offer document. Our sales representative
Luke Olman is available to assist with any information regarding any of the lots available
and the offer process. So please contact Luke on:

M. 0439 395 533
E. Luke.Olman(@peet.com.au

*Prospective purchasers are welcome to complete Letters of Offer for more than one lot - this must be accompanied by written
confirmation of their order of preference of the lots. This allows more opportunity for customers should they be unsuccessful
on any one particular lot. Should the prospective purchaser be successful on one lot then of course any subsequent offers will
be disregarded, unless of course the purchaser is seeking to purchase more than one lot.
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